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May 11, 2009 

Mr. and Mrs. Willard A. Brown, Jr. 
4046 S. Lakeshore Drive 
Harbor Springs, MI 49740 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Brown: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb, David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring, Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson, Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. Ray Brown 
24 Ashbury Lane 
Barrington Hills, I160010 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb, David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula .McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick; Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring, Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson, Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. and Mrs. John Brown 
475 Old Mill Road 
Barrington, IL 60010 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Brown: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long- 
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James .Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb, David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring, Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson, Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. Jerry Brown 
70 Windrush Lane 
Barrington Hills, IL 60010 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long- 
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-While, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb, David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring, Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson. Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. George Brown 
782 Morningside Drive 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb. David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring, Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson, Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. and Mrs. William Brouse 
155 Weatherstone Road 
Barrington, IL 60010 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Brouse: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb, David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring, Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson, Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Broughton 
64 Coventry Lane 
North Barrington, IL 60010 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Broughton: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb, David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring, Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson, Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. William Brough 
18 Heath Way 
South Barrington, IL 60010 

Dear Mr. Brough: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin. Mary Brculfbrd-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr.. 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb. David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed. Gilbert Reich. Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring. Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson. Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. William Brough 
18 Heath Way 
South Barrington, IL 60010 

Dear Mr. Brough: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin, Mary Bradford-White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr.. 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb. David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, Andrew Kelleher. James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed. Gilbert Reich. Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David Waring. Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson, Frederica Pederson 
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May 11, 2009 

Mr. William Brough 
18 Heath Way 
South Barrington, IL 60010 

Dear Mr. Brough: 

We write to you as donors to the Barrington Area Community Foundation and because they 
asked us to. That was a bit of a surprise because we are strong supporters of private philanthropy 
but of the immediate aid kind—not of the foundation type with a percentage granted each year. 
But two things about the Community Foundation have struck us: 

• They are addressing unmet needs in the community, services not being provided or 
provided as well as those services could be provided. 

• Because they have built up funds and distribute 5% of net assets averaged over 12 
quarters, the Community Foundation will be able to grant just about the same amount this 
year as last year, even though their assets were down 20%. The Foundation can do that 
by averaging over the years, which has turned out to be a very smart strategy. 

We also like the fact that our Community Foundation, even though down 20%, outperformed the 
average community foundation in the US last year. So, good management and a good strategy. 

We will be giving as much as we can this year to alleviate the suffering of those most hurt in our 
country by this economic downturn. But, we will also give something to the Barrington Area 
Community Foundation because of the very positive impact the Foundation has had in our 
community and because there is virtually no other way to give to this type of fund for the long-
term good of the whole Barrington area. 

If you share some of these views, we suggest you do as we will and take advantage of the 
enclosed reply envelope. For all who will receive the benefit of your donation now and in the 
future, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Cressey 	 Christy Cressey 

Directors: Mick Austin. Mary Bradford- White, Young Chung, Kim Duchossois, James Fitzgerald, Harold Gianopulos, Jr., 
Kay Gillespie, Thomas Herb. David Hirsch, Jack Keenan, 4ndrew Kelleher, James Lancaster, Paula McCombie, Nancy Nemec, William Noyes, 
Marilyn Patrick, Glenn Reed, Gilbert Reich, Alfred St. John, Norval Stephens, Charles Sweet, David 'Faring. Mary Kay Williams, George Yapp 
Life Directors: Robert Jensen, David Nelson. Frederica Pederson 


	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4
	Page 5
	Page 6
	Page 7
	Page 8
	Page 9
	Page 10

